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Fall Dry Creek Academy 

was a huge success! 
 

A big thank you to Amy Gaskell 

for coordinating this session 

and to all of the staff who 

helped teach classes.  
 

Be watching for information 

regarding our winter session to 

be headed your way around the 

beginning of December. 

 

Thank you to our 

students for helping 

us recognize 

positive, courageous, 

brave, wise & kind 

role models. 
 


